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September 30, 
•19 3 3im!

Norman Dawes, Eeq 
President and Managing Director, 
National Breweries Limited 
990 Notre Dame St. W.
Montreal, P. Q.

• »

Dear Norman,

May I, on behalf of the Governors of the 

University, Dr. Collip, and his Department of Biochemistry, 

and for myself, thank you most cordially for your cheque 

of $700.00, which will enable Dr. Collip and his assistants 

to make the analysis for the National Breweries.

I am very glad you have not misunderstood
|

me in the matter of the reservation I made, 

it will to make reference to it from the beginning of 

I remember a great deal of trouble we got 

into by one of our chemists making an analysis of some 

mineral water in which the manufacturers used McGill’s

I am‘quite sure you 

will be satisfied with your association with Dr. Collip* 

With all good wishes,

I thought

the work.

name in all their advertisements.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal
, ........ ......................


